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Saturday/ Sunday Mass This week end let us thank Fr. Paul Emmett for enabling us to celebrate the Eucharist.
Please pray for Mack White:  who is in hospital.
Bible group:  Tues 23rd August, 7.30pm at the Convent.
DVD discussion group on our beliefs as Catholics:  if you would like to develop your faith, come and join this group. There are two meetings planned, Weds 24th and Weds 31st August, 7.30pm at the Convent (830692).
Sat 20th August: As an added attraction to the Pantymwyn Show (9.30am-5pm) in the field next to their garden in Cefn Bychan Rd, Agnes and Dave Christmas are opening their garden free, inviting donations for East Africa. (Parking is available on the show field).  See poster in porch.
Forthcoming Events:

Sun 28th Aug  - to have a chat & get to know your fellow parish members, we will be serving tea & coffee after 11am Mass in the church porch, do try to make a little time to stop behind.

Thurs 2nd Sep – if you want another chance to look at our Centenary photos, and take copies, there will be a Coffee Evening at 75 Mold Road CQ at 7pm.  Any proceeds will go to Cafod.
Fri 11th Nov – a Retirement party for Canon at the Labour Club - more details to follow.  (If you would like to help in any way, there will be a meeting on Tues. 23rd August at the presbytery 7pm

Items for the bulletin: to Carmel Smith, either telephone 01244 830985 (by Weds evenings) or e-mail carmel_smith@sky.com before noon on Thursdays please.

Sat 13th Aug         5.30pm		


Sun 14th Aug        9.30am		People of Queensferry Parish


Sun 14th Aug       11.00am		





Mon 15th    		 No Mass today at Queensferry		      


Tue 16th 9.30am 	      Liturgy of the Day:	                	Queensferry       Joy Soffe RIP


Wed 17th 10.10 Novena


               10.30		Mass at Blessed Sacrament Church


Thu 18th 9.30am 	     Liturgy of the Day:  			Queensferry


Fri 19th 9.30am     	      Liturgy of the Day:				Queensferry


Sat 20th 9.30am	      St Bernard:				Queensferry


Confessions 10.00am @ Queensferry on Saturdays





	  	








Children’s Liturgy of the Word Rota


Aug 14th – Mrs Doyle & Miss Doyle


Aug 21st – Mrs Smith & Mrs Kelly








        Sunday Bidding Prayers Rota 


Aug 14th – Rita / Aug 21st – Clare/Caron / Aug 28th – Jess Sep 4th – Louise / Sep 11th – Rita / Sep 18th – Clare/Caron





Following the Bishops’ Letter on the New Missal we continue the series of short articles:





The New Translation – “The Word of the Lord”





At the end of the readings and the Gospel at Mass, we are used to hearing “This is the Word of the Lord” & “This is the Gospel of the Lord”. In the new translation, the words “This is” are now left out and we will hear “The Word of the Lord” and “The Gospel of the Lord”. One of the reasons is that the Latin does not include “This is”. But there is more to it than that. If the priest or deacon lifts the book and says “This is”, it can suggest that he is talking about the book itself. In fact he is talking about the Word of God which is alive and active. The words at the end of the readings are announcing a great event. They are telling us that God has spoken, that Christ is present. We respond “Thanks be to God”, or “Praise to You, Lord Jesus Christ” which is our acknowledgement that what we have heard is, indeed, the Word of God.





For more about the Word of the Lord, see “Verbum Domini” by Benedict XVI, or see the Liturgy   Office website: http://www.liturgyoffice.org.uk/     











